
LFCA	Board	Meeting	–	11	April	2013	

	

1.		The	meeting	began	at	7:35pm.		Members	present:		Bev	Franklin,	Sam	Packer,	Wes	Cox,	Chip	Cochran,	

Nancy	Thompson,	Pete	Misuinas.		Members	absent:		Dave	Wilson,	Al	Brooks,	Chris	Lograsso.	

2.		In	response	to	an	email	from	Bev,	VDOT	has	come	and	fixed	the	“trench”	in	the	road	at	the	

intersection	of	Cervantes	and	Maritime.		VDOT	is	also	examining	the	trail	segment	to	determine	who	

might	have	responsibility	for	it.	

3.		Chip	followed	up	on	the	wood	sign	refurbishment.		They	should	be	completed	and	back	in	place	by	

the	end	of	next	week	(19	April).	

4.		Wes	noted	there	are	29	unpaid	dues,	only	2	from	our	previously	delinquent	list.		He	indicated	this	is	

fairly	normal	for	this	point	in	the	process.		Wes	is	also	updating	the	address	list	and	will	forward	to	Pete	

when	complete.	

5.		Bev	will	seek	a	trail	repair	estimate	from	Premium,	as	well	as	attempt	to	engage	our	previous	trail	

repair	contractor.	

6.		Bev	will	contact	the	library	to	reserve	a	date	for	our	annual	June	meeting.	

7.		The	meeting	adjourned	at	7:47pm.		The	next	meeting	will	be	9	May,	7:30pm.	
	


